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As we continue our proactive measures to limit the potential community spread of 

COVID-19. We ask our patients and community members to please be cooperative with 

our processes here at the Health Center during this crucial time. 

- Continuing with all Patients and Visitors checking in at the front entrance.  

- If you are experiencing any symptoms of: cough, fever, shortness of breath or if you have recently 

traveled out of the State or Country, please check in at the Acute Care entrance (gym entrance-

northwest of building.)  

- We are urging community members that do not have an appointment to stay home and not to 

accompany anyone to their appointments.  

- At this time we are postponing all events, training, classes and meetings to limit group 

gatherings of 10 people.  

- Dental services limited to Emergencies only. (Please call 505-465-3078 for more details.) 

- Optometry services are limited. (Please call 505-465-1169 for more details.) 

- Pharmacy services: 

 

1. Patients 65 and over Santo Domingo CHR's can assist with arranging for home  

delivery for all non-controlled substance prescriptions. SD CHR's phone number is: 

505-465-2633.  

2. We are converting most pharmacy refrills to 90-day refills. 

3. Pharmacy refill medications will be ready within the next 48-hours after placing your refill request via 

505-465-3074. 

 

We will continue these measures and processes until further notice.  

 

The current situation regarding COVID-19 is rapidly developing and we are closely 

monitoring information from Public health officials in Sandoval County, the State of New 

Mexico and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and will follow their 

recommendations moving forward. 


